
All Hallows' School

Medicine Entry 
Information

Evening 
6 PM to

7 PM
Potter Library, 

Level 4
Tuesday,
May 7th

This event presents an exceptional opportunity for 
students interested in pursuing studies in Medicine. 

The night's agenda is packed with insightful 
presentations from reputable institutions, including 

Griffith University, Bond University, The University of 
Queensland, Tasmania University and James Cook 

University. Additionally, a panel comprising of current 
university students will provide valuable firsthand 

experiences and perspectives.

Attendees can look forward to gaining in-depth 
knowledge about each university's medical programs, 

entry requirements, campus facilities and more. 
 

Attendance is limited so register 
your spot now via: This Link

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/2024-medicine-entry-information-evening-tickets-884617102567

